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Newsletter  June 2023
Email: tpcc33538(@gmail.com or tracysweb33538@gmail.com

Follow us on: Facebook.com Tracy s Pomt HOA

Community Club- —

Mail all dues and correspondence to: Tracy’s Point 2023 Upcoming Meetings

Community Club, Inc. P.O. Box 301

Lake Panasoffkee, Fl. 33538 September 19, October 17, November 14, and

December 19.
No meetings scheduled for June, July or August

Upcoming Evenis for SIfmmer break.
Tracy’s Point Commumty Picnic is Meetings are held at: )
Sunday, April 15™. Lake Panasoffkee Recreation Center
West Wing
2023 Board of Directors 1589 C.R. 459
President: John Webber 352-443-0245 Lake Panasoffkee, Fi 33538
JohnR Webber1000@yahoo.com
Vice President: Tracey Isler 352-267-2416
Traceylsler@yahoo.com
Treasurer: Dianne Hutchings 813-263-
7881
dhutchingstb@verizon.net
Secretary: Patty Webber 727-458-7202
pattymw(@juno.com Quick Reference Numbers, Sumter Co.
Director: Richard Satterfield 804-852- Sheriff Dispatch: 352-569-1600
7555 Code Compliance: 352-689-4460
T T — Repo.rt Illegal Burning: 352-569-1011
Director: Sabrina Gorby 352-446-1306 A
smcdermid777 ail.com -
Alternate Dirce@c%fi: Pam Repko 352- S ter e 1 B0
455-8933 pamrepko®@icloud.com
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ATTENTION!!!

Tracy’s Point HOA meetings have been
moved to the Lake Panasoffkee

Recreation Center, West Wing (the sid

by the walking/running trail). They are
still held on the 3" Tuesday of the Month
at 7:00 p.m.

With the exceptions of June, July and

August when there is a summer break.

The 2"¢ Picnic will be held on Sunday,
July 23rd, at the Lake Panasoffkee
Recreation Center. This picnic will be
Mexican. You can make your own tacos,
burritos, nachos, quesadillas, taco salad,
or whatever you can make with the

fixing’s provided.

If you would like to bring in a dessert
(doesn’t have to be Mexican dessert), that
would be great, but you don’t have to.

This picnic is for All Homeowners in good
standing with their HOA Fees.
No renters, no friends.

Come on out and meet your neighbors,
and have a great time. Hope to see you
there!

Please R.S.V.P. for the Annual Picnic
by July 17t 2023,
by email to one of the following:
tracysweb33538@gmaii.com
Or
tpee33538@gmail.com

The 3" picnic will be on Saturday,
September 23, at the Lake Panasoffkee
Recreation Center, from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00
p-m. This one will be Spaghetti with
meatballs. We will make sauce with meat
and without meat. Some will have
mushrooms and some will not have
mushrooms. We will try to cater to the
needs of everyone.

Stay tuned in to the Tracy’s Point
Facebook page for additional info as we
get closer to these dates.

Also, December events will be announced
later in the year!

Lot 9 has been vandalized several times
now. The umbrella was broken, the table
graffitied on, sand bags missing, and the
solar light on top of the pole is missing.
Previously, the umbrella was thrown in
the lake, one of the stone legs from one of
the benches was thrown in the lake, and

several sand bags were thrown in the
lake. If anvone has seen anything or

ke. If anvone has
-anyone causing these-problems, please
call the sheriff.
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